
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular No.123/2022-23                 Date: 23 Mar, 2023 
 

SALE OF LANYARDS 
Dear Parent, 

 Id card is a mandatory part of the school uniform and was issued to all students in the Academic Session 2022-23 
and the same will be used by the students in the coming session (2023-24).  
 

 The ID card is worn around the neck with the help of a lanyard, which gets worn out with regular usage. It is very 
often seen that students are wearing damaged and worn out lanyards. 

 
 Lanyards will be available for sale at a price of Rs 30/- on the PTM day i.e. 25th March, 2023 

 
 The classification of lanyards is as follows  

 

YELLOW - BUS USERS  
 

BLUE – WALKERS/STUDENTS ESCORTED BY PARENTS    
 

RED- VAN USERS  
 

 Parents are requested to buy the lanyards for their wards, in case the lanyards are damaged or worn out.    
 

 New Admissions will be issued ID Cards by the school latest by 20 April, 2023.  This is to inform that wearing of ID 
card is mandatory and parents visiting the school must carry Parent ID Cards for a smooth entry into the premises.  

 
 
 
 
 
          Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
 
 
 


